## busworld



Att. the Mayors and Vice Mayors of the MARMARA MUNICIPALITIES UNION

Concerns: Invitation for the Busworld Academy on "Sustainable Bus Systems for Smart Cities", in collaboration with MARMARA MUNICIPALITIES UNION, in Istanbul on March 5<sup>th</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup>.

Dear Mayors and Vice Mayors,
Dear Mr and Mrs directors of the transport and mobility departments,
Ladies & Gentlemen, representatives of the cities and communities in the Marmara region,

It is with great pleasure that I announce the collaboration between the BUSWORLD FOUNDATION - organizer of the worldwide Busworld Academy conferences- and the MARMARA MUNICIPALITIES UNION, in the organization of the BUSWORLD ACADEMY TURKEY conference. This international and high level conference is supported by the United Nations and by the Union of Cities and Local Governments, section Middle East and West Asia. This very prestigious conference will take place in the Istanbul Expo Center (Istanbul, Fuar Merkezi 34149 Yesilkoy) on March 5<sup>th</sup>, starting at 1.30pm, until March 6<sup>th</sup> at 5pm.

Theme of the conference is "SUSTAINABLE BUS SYSTEMS for SMART CITIES". Focus is put on the implementation and financing of future oriented bus systems (zero emission, Bus Rapid Transit, consequences in urban planning and infrastructure, etc.)

The conference will be held both in Turkish and English. Simultaneous translation will be provided.

Beside the Turkish representatives, we welcome speakers from Germany, China, Belgium, United Nations, Maleysia, Jordan, Japan, India, etc.

We are honoured to invite a representation of your city and community to this Busworld Academy conference. We are offering the participation of your delegation, free of cost. However, registration is absolutely necessary via <a href="https://busworld.fuarbilgiislem.com/indexen.php">https://busworld.fuarbilgiislem.com/indexen.php</a>.

Seen the fast evolution in public transport services, and the growing importance of zero emission, rapid, affordable and comfortable bus services, your participation will be much appreciated.

I look forward to welcome you.

Most Sincerely

Jan Deman Managing Director